
The City of Priest River encourages participation in public hearings. Information regarding 
the public hearing can be obtained by contacting the City Clerk at (208) 448-2123 or PO Box 
415, Priest River, ID, 83856. Individuals with special needs of access to or participation in 
the public hearing should contact the City Clerk as soon as possible. 
 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
CITY OF PRIEST RIVER 

 
THE CITY OF PRIEST RIVER CITY COUNCIL will hold a Public Hearing on 
Monday, May 5, 2025, at 5:30PM at the Priest River City Hall Council Chambers, 
552 High Street, Priest River, ID to consider and to receive testimony concerning 
a proposed exchange of real property located at the intersection of Highway 2 and 
Wisconsin Street. A legal description and map are available at City Hall.  
 
At the regularly scheduled City Council meeting on April 7, 2025, the City Council 
declared property located at the intersection of Highway 2 and Wisconsin Street 
underutilized and as surplus and further declared their intent to exchange said real 
property.  
 
All interested persons are invited to attend the hearing to express their views 
regarding this proposal. Written testimony concerning this public hearing must be 
received at City Hall by 5:00 pm on Monday, May 5, 2025. It may either be dropped 
off at City Hall, emailed to lthomas@priestriver-id.gov, or mailed to the City of 
Priest River at PO Box 415, Priest River, ID 83856. 
 

 


